
Ms. Marcella Doyle 
Senior Executive Officer 
An Bord Pleanala 
64 Marlborough Street 
Dublin 1. 

17* December 2008 
T t353 21 487 5540 
F: t353 21 487 5545 

W . w . e p a  ie 

to Call 1890 33 55 99 

Your Ref: 04.YA0006 E: nf&epa.,e 

re. Your reauest for observations under Regulation 44 of S.I. 684 of 2007 Waste Water 
Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007. 

Dear Ms Doyle, 

I refer to your letter dated 11' December 2008, received by the Agency on 12 December 2008 
in relation to the Proposed Wastewater Treatment Plant at Carrigtohill, Co. Cork. 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations, 2007 
(S.1 No. 684 of 2007) the Agency has received an application from Cork County Council on 
14/12/07 in relation to the discharges from the Carrigtohill wastewater treatment works and is 
currently in the process of assessing the application. 

The Agency has not, as yet, completed the assessment of the application made in relation to 
the discharges fiom the Carrigtohill wastewater treatment works. In light of this, I a7n to 
advise that the Agency will not be making any observation on $he above refererrced proposed 
development prior to the decision on the relevant waste water discharge licence. 

I would like to draw your attention to the waste water discharge licence application 
documentation in relation to the Carrigtohill wastewater treatment works, which may be 
viewed at www.eua.ie, under Registration Number: D0044-01. 

Yours sincerely, 

arie O'Connor 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office ofclimate, Licensing & Resource Use 


